
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Diary Dates 
Tuesday 11th February Year 3 Stepping out 

Wednesday 12th February Year 4 AT GLOW 

Thursday 13th February Spread the Love Disco 

Friday 14th February Finish for half term 

Monday 24th February INSET Day 
Tuesday 25th February Return to school 

Thursday 27th February Young Voices  

Thursday 6th March World Book Day 

Tuesday 11th March Stoke’s Gotta Sing 

Wednesday 12th March Year 3 EP GLOW 

Wednesday 19th March Recorder Festival 

Friday 28th March and 
Monday 31st March 

INSET days 

Tuesday 8th April Pre-nursery stay and play 

Wednesday 9th April Year 3 NB GLOW 

Thursday 10th April Easter Bonnets and egg scenes 

Friday 11th April Finish for Easter 

Monday 28th April Return to school 

St Giles’ and St George’s C of E Academy 
Aspire Believe Achieve 
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Meet our new Student Ambassadors! 

This week they have had their first training 

session. They learned about their responsibilities, 

how to recognise signs that someone might need 

help, discussed what their role might look like, 

and the importance of confidentiality and 

safeguarding. 

Attendance  

From Mon 20th Jan until Fri 31st Jan: 

 

Whole school – 94% 

Nursery – 92% 

Reception – 90% 

Year 1 – 93% 

Year 2 – 92% 

Year 3 – 94% 

Year 4 – 96% 

Year 5 – 95% 

Year 6 – 97% 

 
This week is Children’s mental health 

awareness week and the children have been 

completing different activities. The theme 

for this year is: 

 

“Know yourself, grow yourself.”

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Easter Bonnets and Eggs 

 

On Thursday 10th April, we will be having our 

annual Easter bonnet parade (for EYFS and 

KS1) and decorate an egg competition (for 

KS2) and we would like to encourage the 

children to be creative and get thinking 

about their designs. 

 
 

 
We will be celebrating World Book Day on 

6th March. 

We won’t be encouraging the children to 

dress up but we will ask them to bring their 

favourite book in and there will be lots of 

exciting activities and maybe even some 

surprise visitors. 

Safer Internet Day! 

Next Tuesday 11th February is Safer Internet 

Day. This year, the theme is... 

 "Too good to be true? Protecting yourself and 

others from online scams." 

 

 


